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Wooldridge, John

From: Wooldridge, John

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 12:12 PM

To: Heim, Kimber; Sines, Michele

Subject: FW: 110412 FAI 37/256 PCL 001 EICHHORN LIMITED PARTNERSHIP Building Disposal

Thanks Kimber, 

 

Michele or I can review your forms if you like.  It looks like a work agreement document and damage claim (for no 

money) would be the best solution.  Michele has advised and reviewed these for LPA and has a good knowledge of doing 

some of this atypical work.  Thanks for being innovative and communicating with the ownership.  Thanks. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.  Thank you. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

John R. Wooldridge 

Real Estate Administrator 

ODOT District 5 

9600 Jacksontown Road, Jacksontown, OH 43030 

740.323.5427 

transportation.ohio.gov 
 

 
 

 

From: Riffle, Douglas  

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 11:58 AM 

To: Heim, Kimber <Kimber.Heim@dot.ohio.gov> 

Cc: Morgan, Douglas <Doug.Morgan@dot.ohio.gov>; Wooldridge, John <John.Wooldridge@dot.ohio.gov>; Thompson, 

Tyrell <Ty.Thompson@dot.ohio.gov>; Boyer, Benjamin <Benjamin.Boyer@dot.ohio.gov> 

Subject: RE: 110412 FAI 37/256 PCL 001 EICHHORN LIMITED PARTNERSHIP Building Disposal 

 

Thanks Kimberly,    Just let us know when it’s a go, Also are you going to contact Micro Materials to see about dumping 

the waste on there site? 

 

Douglas Riffle 

Transportation Administrator 

ODOT District 5 Fairfield County 
3265 W. Fair Avenue, Lancaster, Ohio 43130 

Office: 740-323-5321, Mobile: 740-253-0434 

transportation.ohio.gov 
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From: Heim, Kimber <Kimber.Heim@dot.ohio.gov>  

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:52 AM 

To: Riffle, Douglas <Douglas.Riffle@dot.ohio.gov> 

Cc: Morgan, Douglas <Doug.Morgan@dot.ohio.gov>; Wooldridge, John <John.Wooldridge@dot.ohio.gov>; Thompson, 

Tyrell <Ty.Thompson@dot.ohio.gov>; Boyer, Benjamin <Benjamin.Boyer@dot.ohio.gov> 

Subject: 110412 FAI 37/256 PCL 001 EICHHORN LIMITED PARTNERSHIP Building Disposal 

 

Morning  Doug: 

 

Just to confirm our telephone conversation with respect to Mr. Eichhorn’s building removal.  Fairfield County is 

agreeable to performing the removal of PCL 001 building prior to the project on a Right of Entry.  Once confirm 

agreement with owner, proceed with scheduling the removal once Ben and I have completed Asbestos Inspection and 

EPA approval has been received, approximate time to schedule is late August or Early September 2020. 

 

Ben, once Mr. Eichhorn consents, we can schedule our Asbestos Inspection in August once your schedule permits. 

 

Doug Riffle, once have received owner agreement and get ROE signed can you confirm dates your team will be able to 

work this in your scheduling calendar. 

 

Thanks everyone for entertaining this cost-effective way to remove the building with ODOT D5 personnel which also 

allows training for all involved and contain costs for this safety project in this challenging fiscal climate. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Kimber L. Heim 

Realty Specialist Manager 

ODOT – District 5 

9600 Jacksontown Road 

Jacksontown, OH  43030 

Ph: 740-323-5422 (direct) Cell:  740-814-0708 

FAX:  740-323-5125 

 
 


